
 

Markus de Domenico 

Trustee Ward  2 
 

E-mail:  Markus.deDomenico@tcdsb.org     Voicemail: 416-512-3402 

 

To:      Regular Board, May 19, 2022 

 

From: Markus de Domenico, Trustee Ward 2 

 

Subject:  Consideration of Motion – Review of Trustee Services and 

Expenditures Policy T.17 – B.5 

MOVED BY: Markus de Domenico, Toronto Catholic District School Board  

 

WHEREAS: Communicating with parents is an integral part of a Trustee's 

duties; 
 

WHEREAS: The start of the school year is an especially critical time for school 

communities to receive information from their Trustee; 
 

WHEREAS:  Families expect to hear from their Trustee during back to school 

in September with important information such as COVID updates;  
 

WHEREAS:  Trustee Services and Expenditures Policy T.17 – B.5 prohibits the 

distribution of Trustee newsletters in the 3 months prior to any municipal 

election. Trustee newsletters are informative and instructional to parents; 
 

BE IT RESOLVED THAT: The Trustee Services and Expenditures Policy T.17 

be reviewed at the next Student Achievement and Well-Being meeting on 

May 3, 2022. 
 

Markus de Domenico 

Trustee Ward 2, Etobicoke Centre 


